
From: Evers, Tag
To: Plan Commission Comments
Subject: 3340 Gregory & 1713 Monroe
Date: Monday, January 10, 2022 1:06:12 PM

Dear Plan Commission Members,

Two demolition permits in District 13 are on your agenda this evening: 3340 Gregory St and 1713 Monroe
St.

Both applicants have communicated with nearby residents regarding their plans. I am aware of no
significant opposition to either project. I believe these applications to be worthy of your support.
​
Thank you and best wishes for the new year.

Tag

---
Tag Evers
DISTRICT 13 ALDER 
CITY OF MADISON
(608) 424-2580
district13@cityofmadison.com

Subscribe to my blog at www.cityofmadison.com/council/district13/blog
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